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July 20, 2012 

 

VIA EMAIL to WUTC RECORDS CENTER/ 

ORIGINAL VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL 

 

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attention:  Records Center 

P.O. Box 47250 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: TG-121058 Fiorito Enterprises Inc. & Rabanco Companies d/b/a Kent Meridian Disposal 

Company; TG-121059 Rabanco Ltd. d/b/a Container Hauling d/b/a Eastside Disposal d/b/a 

Rabanco Companies d/b/a Rabanco Connections; TG-121060 Rabanco Ltd. d/b/a Lynwood 

Disposal; and TG-121061 Rabanco Ltd. d/b/a Allied Waste Services of Kent d/b/a Rabanco 

Companies d/b/a Sea-Tac Disposal 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

This is to ask that the previous request for LSN treatment sought by letter dated June 19, 2012 in the 

above-captioned proceedings be withdrawn by the Commission. 

Please contact me should you have further questions or comments. 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Alex Brenner 

Senior Market Analyst 

Northwest Area 

abrenner@republicservices.com 

p. 253-239-8858 

 


